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STATEMENT OF THE COMMITTEE ON ETHICS  
REGARDING REPRESENTATIVE MATT GAETZ 

 
 

Pursuant to Committee Rule 7, the Committee on Ethics (Committee) determined to release 
the following statement: 

The Committee met today to discuss the matter of Representative Matt Gaetz. The 
Committee is continuing to discuss the matter.  There will be no further statements other than in 
accordance with Committee and House Rules.   
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